
Joanna Reeves

From: Sue McCourt <smccourt@john-gaunt.co.uk> on behalf of Michelle Hazlewood
<MHazlewood @john-gaunt.co.uk>

Sent: 17 January 2018 14:35
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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Sharon

On the issue of blue notices for Calcot, our primary agent has endeavoured to speak with the agent in the Calcot
ar •a who displayed the notices, unfortunately he is oft work wi h flu however he has already provided confirmation

asloitows: I
1. Notices erected Monday 18th December 2017 at 11.20 am.

2. Replacement notices erected 3rd January 2018 at 2.22 p.m.

I attach photos of the same including the wrong gate illustrating that this was undertaken and the number of notices
which were put up.

When it was identified that the notices had been blown down because of the adverse weather had all the notices
gone. It would appear from the photographs that the agent erected four different notices some of which were
secured by parcel tape but others with cable ties and I am suspicious that all would have gone with the snow.

As soon as I receive more details from the agent as to times and dates of revisits I will let you know but I hope this
assists.

Yours sincerely

Michelle Hazlewood
Partner
Sent by Sue McCourt
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